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Jane Tucker

From: Lewis, Trevor <Trevor.Lewis@lancashire.gov.uk>

Sent: 07 August 2014 11:26

To: John Macholc

Cc: planning

Subject: 3/2014/0580  Clitheroe Hos[pital, Chatburn Road

Dear John, 
  
Please note the following comments concerning the discharge of condition 6. 
  
The Travel Plan submitted by Clitheroe Community Hospital meets the majority of Lancashire County 
Council's submission criteria for a Full Travel Plan.  However one point needs to be addressed to make it 
fully acceptable and therefore discharge the condition, as follows. 
  
Table 7.1 page 34 sets out the Travel Plans targets. The table lists 'Future Modal Split' targets but does not 
give a target date. We would recommend a 5 year timescale. 
  
Please ask the developer to amend the travel plan.  Once this is completed, I would have no further 
comment. 
  
  
Regards, 
  
Trevor Lewis 
Traffic and Development Engineer  
Developer Support (Pendle & Ribble Valley) 
Lancashire County Council; 
0300 123 6780. 
www.lancashire.gov.uk. 
  

 

We all have a story to tell about World War One - find out Lancashire's story. 
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It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.  

If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment to it. 

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot be taken to form a 
contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position. 

Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email. 

Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not contain malicious software and it is your responsibility 
to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the email and opening attachments. 


